
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2021-001 

Date:         January 25, 2021 

Subject:    Engine Removal or Replacement Reminder 
 
Section 28.7 of the 2021 F4 Sporting Regulations remains unchanged from 2020.  It requires advance 
notice, in writing, to the Technical Director prior to removing an engine for routine service, 
replacement, or power confirmation. 
 
Separately, Section 28.2 governs engine changes during the championship season.  While 28.2 does not 
restrict offseason engine changes, the requirement for notice in 28.7 remains in effect. 
 
For any car to be presented for 2021 annual inspection with an engine different from the one installed 
when it last competed in a series event, written notice of engine change must be submitted by Friday, 
March 12.  Failure to do so will be reported to the Stewards as a technical violation. 
 
See the following link to fill out and submit written notice: 
https://www.f4uschampionship.com/pages/engine-removal-replacement 
 
Additionally, HPD requires advance written notice prior to shipment of an engine.  There is a button at 
the link above to download the HPD form. 
 
After answering the web site questions, attach your completed and saved HPD form, then hit “Submit” 
to send forms to both the series and HPD. 

https://www.f4uschampionship.com/pages/engine-removal-replacement

